Hr. M. Fe M
Director of Aﬂxleﬁon,

Kansas State Collegs,
Manhattan, Kanses.

Dear Mike:

I am sorry that I have delayed answering your good letter
of October 22nd. I thought I would have & chance to talk with you

IhmymmhumutthefoomngmbutIm.’mdtolmhyou.
ending you our schedule, begiming Jamuary 3, and you can
mﬁmtww&mnighthhkmfmmﬂmtﬂm
4th. ItMmuthtmp}AyImBmtahmmPrim Mercsh 3,
so the 4th of course would be out. _

It looks as if the way the schedule is drawn that we will
have to play during the week both at lawrence and Manhattan, I
believe that Kansas State played the last game here last year, so
it would be up to us to entertain you here first this year, and
_ phyowsommutmm

How about a game between the 22nd of January and the 26th,
here at lawrence, and between February S'mmmthatmvhn?
or,b-mmmmmaze at Manhattan?

- I just want to Wt one statenent in your facetlious re-
marks, Michael. I said we would be happy %o play with owr Xansas
cousins, and not "ecoumtry” cousins.

Sincerely yours,

. Director of Physical Education,




